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REPORTS/RECOMMENDATION 
Special Events Advisory Committee Report 
August 1, 2019 

 
 

Event: Churchill Park Music Festival 
Date:   Friday/Saturday August 21/22 or 28/29, 2020             
Detail:  Concert 
 

 

 
Mighty Quinton Concerts is proposing to hold an outdoor music concert at Churchill 
Park.  Doors will open at 5 pm Friday and 2 pm Saturday with entertainment 
throughout the day ending at 11 pm each night. Entrance/exit to the site will be from 
Elizabeth Avenue only. 
 

The promoter has advised that the previously approved event for August 2019, will not 
go ahead due to lack of available headline artists. 
 
Once given approval Mr. Quinton will look to secure acts and determine the exact 
2020 date. 
 
 

Recommendation 
SEAC recommends, from a regulatory perspective, that the requested event, be 
approved. 
 
The above noted event is subject to the conditions set out by the Special Events 
Advisory Committee. 
 
 
 
 
 
Tanya Haywood 
Deputy City Manager – Community Services 


